
Nominations sought for Multicultural Health Advisory Group
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A multicultural advisory group is being set up to help make sure the East Metropolitan Health Service (EMHS) is 
for all Australians.
The group will give multicultural communities a voice in the health services that affect them and play a vital role 
in improving the experiences of patients and carers.
The EMHS catchment area has more than a third of people born overseas.
Members of the public and EMHS staff from diverse backgrounds are being urged to apply for the  
EMHS Multicultural Advisory Group.

For more information about the group  
and to apply, email:
emhs.edcss&phcorrespondence@health.wa.gov.au

Telephone enquiries to (08) 9224 2645
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